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| have two things to add to my original WR please.

Firstly, further to the proposal to close Kings Lane in two places by Open Cut cable trench (PROW-1de-47 and
PROW-1de-45), it must be highlighted that there are 19 horses liveried along Kings Lane, over half of which require
regular access out of Kings Lane for exercise (along the nearby Buckhatch Lane bridleway). Horses typically cannot cross
steel sheets (due to likelihood of slipping as well as the noise) and so steel sheets across open cut trenches will NOT be
an option to maintain lane access.

Second, | wish to confirm my endorsement of the "Cowfold Residents' Impact Statement" to which my household and
neighbours have all contributed. The views and analysis included in this document are the result of a real consultation.
Many thanks.



